
 
 

 Calling all Brokers and Managers! 
 

Help protect your business by joining the 5,500 and counting, brokers who have already 
become a part of C.A.R. and NAR’s Broker Involvement Program! 

 

• PRESERVE the Mortgage Interest Deduction! 
• PROTECT Private Property Rights and Local Control over Land Use Decisions! 
• PREVENT Costly Point-of-Sale Requirements! 
•  AVOID Transfer Taxes! 

 
With your help C.A.R. and NAR can send a powerful message to legislators and protect your 
ability to serve clients and sell real estate! 
 

It’s Free and it’s Easy! 10 Minutes of your time per year is all it takes! 

Here’s how it works:  When your help is needed C.A.R. or NAR will contact you.  Simply email 

your agents or send a firm-wide voice mail asking agents to look for a Red Alert email from 

C.A.R. or a Call to Action from NAR, and ask them to respond. 

No. of Agents #_______ 
 

 

Brokers Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Managers Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Firm: _________________ _______
 

 

Phone:  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person’s Email Address:  ______________________________________________________  
  
Local Association:  __________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete and email form to:  LynnM@car.org 
 

              California Association of REALTORS®  
     1121 L Street, Suite 600, Sacramento, CA 95814 

Phone: (949) 429-9943 
 

Your involvement is also vital on the federal level.  Please confirm your participation in NAR’s Broker 
Involvement Program by visiting:  www.car.org/governmentaffairs/getinvolved/ 

mailto:LynnM@car.org
http://www.car.org/governmentaffairs/getinvolved/

